
                                                                              

 

                                                                                                  

COMMUNIQUE 

 

Verification for Authenticity of Certificate of Character- Fake Document 

 

The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions (DPP) has become aware of a 

fraudulent Certificate of Character, allegedly having been issued by the Office of 

the DPP and signed by one of its former law officer. This matter has been duly 

reported to the police for investigation. 

Users of Certificate of Character are therefore requested to exercise the necessary 

diligence. Should there be any doubts about the authenticity of a Certificate of 

Character purportedly from, or on behalf of the Office of the DPP and/or its officials, 

users are requested to call at the Certificate of Character Office for verification. Also 

the authenticity of a certificate of character, may be verified by scanning the QR 

Code or access the website: https://ecertificateofcharacter.govmu.org or phone on 

2034789 during office hours. 
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